
ACTIVITY
The traffic signal at Jetway Boulevard and Westchester Parkway is now operational. Effective
Wednesday, August 21 at 5AM, new entrance and exit routes for Employee Lot Shuttles will
take effect. Additionally, a new employee entrance and exit to the South Lot will open on 96th Street.

Issued 8.15.19

SHUTTLE ROUTES
ENTRANCE
	 • Westchester Parkway to southbound Jetway Boulevard
	 • Enter Employee Lot from Jetway Boulevard
EXIT
	 • Follow exit route to 96th Street
	           *Shuttles will merge with exiting TNC traffic for portion of exit route
	           *Shuttles to LAX City Bus Center enter lot to the east prior to 96th Street

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org

EMPLOYEE LOT
Changes to Employee Shuttle Entrance & Exit Routes

New Employee Entrance at 96th Street
Effective Wednesday, August 21, 2019 at 5AM
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